
“REDEMPTION PROJECT” 
 

  
 
 CCIM has made trip number three (3) into the Maternity 
Block of the Korle-Bu Training Hospital for this year, 
Hallelujah! 
  
It is always so exciting to see what God will do each time we 
visit the hospital.  We always pray for the guidance of the 
Holy Spirit as we prepare and God just does special things. 
Our recent trip to Korle Bu Maternity Hospital gave us yet 
another victory.  I believe God is using us as a ministry to 
bring more and more changes in the lives of the mothers and 
the hospital. Five mothers were redeemed on this trip.  That 
makes about 17 to 20 mothers released this year 2006.  Some had the joy of taking home a baby 
and some did not.  “Still Births” is yet a problem in Africa. This could be for the lack of a lot of 
thing, pre-natal care being number one.   We were approached by the Department Head and 
asked to consider the beautification of the Delivery room.   I was to be given a tour of the Delivery 
Room but time did not permit me. 
  
If one of our readers or partners would like to sow into the beautification of the Delivery Room just 
go to the Resources page and submit your information.  Most of the ladies that are in the 
maternity block do not get the opportunity to see the beauty that could be in the hospital - a little 
fresh paint, some bright wall tile, some new tile floors, a little cheerful wallpaper,  etc. Think about 
it! 
     
We had another case this time that had the team in tears.  One lady had been hospitalized, 
delivered a “still born” baby and had been in the hospital for 67 days. A benevolent person had 
come to the hospital the week prior to our coming and paid for several mothers to be released. 
The procedure was the same as when the team goes - get the ones out that have been in the 
longest.  She was one more than they had funds to release.  To say the least this mother was 
discouraged.  But God had a plan that included the team from the USA. When we arrived her 
name was on the top of the list.  That meant she was the first to go home, but she did not know 
that.  When she was notified to get her things and come down to the Nurse’s office we can only 
imagine what was going through her mind, after all she had been in there for sixty-seven (67) 
days.  Not one more rejection could she stand.  Her hospital bill was increasing each day she 
stayed.    
 
The Word of God tells us that God cannot forget us, cause our faces are graven in the palm of 
His hand. When the young woman came down we were there and had paid the bill in completion. 
I was introduced to her, I embraced her and told her she was going home that day because her 
bill had been paid.  She fell into my arms and began to cry almost profusely. “ No dry eyes in here 
today folks”. We gave her gifts, money for transportation and prayer. 
  
The “Redemption Project” is worth your support.  We redeemed another 5 mothers this trip at the 
cost of nearly one thousand dollars.   
 
Want to know more about the “Redemption Project” and how you can help, go to the Resources 
page and send your information to us. We will respond shortly. You can also go to the 
Christianbook.com and order from our site and we will get a percentage of your purchase.   
  
Thank you for all of your help. 

 


